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Thanks to the Care Grant, we were able to purchase 5 new graphing calculators for the STEM Center at 
Chabot College. Over a single semester, the STEM Center sees over 300 students needing help in their 
Math or Science classes. Often times, those classes require students to use a graphing calculator. 
Because of the steep costs of the graphing calculators, students are sometimes unable to purchase one 
for their classes.  
 
Since we received the CARE Grant and purchased the calculators, we were able to loan out calculators to 
over 100 different students over a single semester to assist them with their homework or for taking a 
test. Our students are very grateful for this service we are able to provide for them. We thank our 
friends at CARE for helping us support our students! 
 
 


